
 
 
 
August 8, 2023 

 
Coastal Engineering Associates, Inc.  
Donald Lacey 
966 Candlelight Blvd. 
Brooksville, Fl. 34601 
 

 
Re: Springside Grove (Village Van Gogh Phase2) Construction Drawing Time Extension 
Approval  

 
Dear Mr. Lacey: 

 
On August 8, 2023, the Board of County Commissioners approved a time extension for the 
Springside Grove Construction Drawings. The deadline to commence and complete 
construction have been extended to August 24, 2024, and February 24, 2025, respectively. 

 
Please contact Michelle Miller, Planning Administrator, at (352) 754-4057 or via email at 
mlmiller@hernandocounty.us  with any further questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
John Allocco, Chairman 
Hernando County Board of County Commissioners 


